
(Translation) 
 

 
STC-CS-2564-07 

 
 
January 25, 2021 

 

 
Subject  :    Notification of projects awarded 
   
To       :    President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

  

  
    Samart Telcoms PLC (the Company) would like to notify that Samart Communication Services Co., Ltd., 
a subsidiary with 99.99 percent of total shares held by the Company, had two projects awarded as follows: 

 
1. The subsidiary signed a contract with Distance Learning Foundation under the Royal 

Patronage on January 15, 2021 for Installation of system for Distant Learning Television via 
satellite (DLTV) for 1,441 schools with the total contract value of 380 million baht (VAT 
included). The implementation must be completed within 150 days after the contract signing 
date and full amount of payment is divided into 4 payments based on work progress; 

2. The subsidiary signed a contract with Narcotics Suppression Bureau, Royal Thai Police on 
January 13, 2021 for Procurement of Cyber Intelligence System with the total value of 
189 million baht (VAT included). The system must be delivered within July 12, 2021 with 
the full payment after complete delivery. 

 
Please be informed accordingly. 

   

 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

                   -Signature- 
 
    (Mr. Jong Diloksombat) 
  President 
 


